
 
 

 

 

 

 

06 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 4                      
    
Author Visit On-Site 
 
As part of our current module ‘We Shall Remember Them’, we have been reading the book ‘Letters from the 
Lighthouse’ by Emma Carroll. We are really excited to announce that we have managed to secure a personal 
online Zoom call and Q&A session with Emma. Please find details below:  
 
Date of Zoom:    Monday 09 October 2023   
Classes:     Sapphire and Topaz 
Time:   10am 
 
Based on the number of children attending we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.04 per child. 
Please refer to our letter sent earlier this term regarding arrangements for payment this year. We will be 
writing to you shortly with information on how and when but for now please do not worry about payment 
at this point. This letter is to inform you of the arrangement and to gain consent.   
 
If you have any queries regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher.   
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Sam Orbell   Francesca Lee                                                                         
Class Teacher  Class Teacher     
 

 


